
CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA 

November 25, 2019 

  

The City Council met in special session in the Municipal Building—202 West Elm Street.  Present on Roll 
Call were Mayor Amiel Redfish and Council Members:  Curt Lundquist, Terry Rowbotham, Garth Johnson, Jesse 
Steffensen, Rob Achterberg and Cory Falconer.  Absent:  None. 

The purpose of the meeting was to hold an executive session regarding personnel and contract matters.  

Open session was to discuss/approve possible lot sale of ACDC lot in the Industrial Park. 

Motion was made by Johnson, seconded by Achterberg to enter into executive session at 6:10 P.M. for 
personnel and contract matters.  All in favor—Carried. 

                Motion was made by Falconer, seconded by Lundquist to come out of executive session at 8:00 P.M.  All 
in favor—Carried.  

                Marshal Mix advised the council that ACDC had been approached about purchasing a lot in the Industrial 
Park.  However, at this time they have not received the additional information requested as to what the business plan 
would be and what new jobs would be created by this individual.  Therefore, the matter was tabled for this meeting. 

                Motion to adjourn was made by Achterberg, seconded by Johnson.  All in favor—Carried. 

  

_________________________________                                              ______________________________ 

Sue Falconer, Finance Officer                                                                  Amiel Redfish, Mayor 

                The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 


